

## State of New Jersey

## DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

BUREAU OF RADIATION PROTECTION
380 SCOTCH ROAD, TRENTON, N. J. 08628

May 16, 1979

Mr. James C. Malaro, Chief High-Level Waste Licensing Management Branch Division of Waste Management U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Malaro:

Please place the following names from the New Jersey Eureau of Radiation Protection on the list to receive notices of the informational exchange meetings on the subject of radioactive waste repositories:

Mr. Frank Cosolito Mr. Joseph Vann

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Joseph M. Vann Nuclear Engineer

Bureau of Radiation Protection

JMV:js